STATE & LOCAL DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PROGRAM







1340 Poydras Street, Suite 1800 | New Orleans, LA 70112

July 22, 2024

VIA EMAIL

Mr. Clifton Boyd Jr.

B & L Supply Inc. of MN
649 Smith Ave South Ste 100
St. Paul, MN 55107
blsupply@blsupply.com

RE: SLDBE Certification Renewal

Dear Mr. Clifton Boyd Jr.:

We are pleased to inform you that B & L Supply Inc. of MN has been approved for re-certification as a State & Local Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (SLDBE). This approval represents certification with the City of New Orleans, Sewerage & Water Board of New Orleans, and the Louis Armstrong New Orleans International Airport.

Your firm's contact information will remain active on the online SLDBE Directory (http://neworleans.dbesystem.com). It will reflect your areas of certification. Your specialties will be listed with the following NAICS as:

NAICS	423610	Electrical Apparatus Equipment, Wiring Supplies, and Related Equipment Merchant Wholesalers
NAICS	423220	Lamps (i.e., lighting fixtures) Merchant Wholesalers
NAICS	423610	Boxes and Fittings, Electrical Merchant Wholesalers
NAICS	423610	Conduit, Electrical Wire and Cable Merchant Wholesalers
NAICS	423720	Plumbing Equipment Merchant Wholesalers

Expiration Date: July 22,2025

A re-certification notice will be emailed to you prior to the date of expiration. However, should you not receive notification from this office for your re-certification, it is your responsibility to contact us. The submittal of this information is necessary to ensure that there is no interruption in your certified status. If a re-certification application is not received by the renewal date, we will proceed with decertification procedures. Additionally, you must notify our office immediately regarding any changes which affect the social and economic disadvantaged status, size, ownership, or control of your firm.

We reserve the right to withdraw this certification if at any time it is determined that DBE certification was knowingly obtained by the submission of false, misleading, or incorrect data. We further reserve the right to request additional information and/or conduct an on-site visit at any time while your certification is active.

If you have any questions and or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shawn Charles Director, Office of Supplier Diversity